
Information for residents and co-owners.

Our new regisseur will take up his fonctions at the Domaine 

on Monday, the 15th of June 2020.

The pool should be safely accessible from June 22nd so that the new pool manager

 has time to prepare it .

Thank you for your understanding and for the good reception 

that you'll want to reserve for the new regisseur, 

Mr. Kevin Novelli.

The office


